
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Megan Nguyen for her appointment as the Assistant Dean for 

Enrollment Management for the College of Pharmacy effective July 1, 2017.  

For the past 6 years, Dr. Nguyen has served as the Director for Enrollment Management and has been a 

long time member of the Admissions Committee since her appointment as a faculty member in 

2002.  Serving as chair of the Admissions Committee since 2011, Dr. Nguyen has tirelessly worked with 

her colleagues to enroll the highest quality of students possible each year for both the PharmD and IPBP 

programs. She has been actively involved in retention efforts, conducting student focus group meetings, 

increasing the College’s presence on social media and conducting frequent admissions data analysis. In 

her new position, Dr. Megan Nguyen will continue to work diligently on the above mentioned activities 

as well as monitor current enrollment challenges and develop new strategies for recruitment and 

retention to fulfill College recruitment goals.  

On the academic side, Dr. Nguyen will maintain her clinical practice and research affiliations at St. Mary 

Medical Center and Harbor-UCLA Medical Center to mentor students, and facilitate and teach in the 

PHRM 6301 Infectious Disease block. Dr. Nguyen is a graduate of the University of California, Irvine and 

holds the honor of being a charter class graduate (‘2000) of the WesternU College of Pharmacy. She is 

currently a faculty member of the department of Pharmacy Practice and Administration. She is an 

outstanding teacher, administrator and colleague who has gained the respect and admiration of her 

colleagues through hard work, dedication and service to the College of Pharmacy.   

Congratulations, Megan, on this much deserved promotion! 
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